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27" April 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

Primary 6 Parents’ Meeting

You are warmly invited to attend a Transfer Information Evening for the parents/guardians
of Primary 6 pupils on Tuesday, 3rd May 2022 at 7.00 pm in the John Armstrong Hall at
Dalriada School.

The Chairman of the Board of Governors and Senior Staff will be updating you on the AQE
Common Entrance Assessment which must be sat by children wishing to gain admission to
Dalriada in September 2023. This test will be used by the 34 grammar schools which make
up AQE.

At the meeting we will provide a PowerPoint presentation on the structure of the tests,
admissions criteria and the procedures for sitting the test in Dalriada. There will also be
ample opportunities for parents to ask questions. The meeting should last no longer than an
hour.

As registratiori for the Common Entrance Assessment opens on Wednesday 4th May, it is
important to fully inform parents as soon as possible. If you require further information, feel

free to contact my secretary at Dalriada. I look forward to meeting you.

Kind regards

Jon S

T J Skelton
Headmaster
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